Cache Creek Parkway Plan Community Workshop #2

The Natural Resources Division of Yolo County would like to
invite you to a second landowner workshop to learn more about

the Draft Cache Creek Parkway Plan!

Saturday, November 4, 2017
4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.
Cache Creek Nature Preserve

34199 County Road 20, Woodland, CA, 95695

More information can be found at:

http:tinyurl.com/CacheCreekParkwayPlan

Space is limited, RSVP requested to:

County of Yolo Casey.Liebler@yolocounty.org
Prmen el (530) 666-8236




